
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  

 

CONTACT: Douglas A Post, Village Administrator at doug@attica.org; or Derik Kane, Lead 

Consultant, at 716-912-9782 or dkane@labellapc.com 

 
 

THE VILLAGE OF ATTICA WILL HOLD A COMPREHENSIVE PLAN PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

ON SEPTEMBER 28, 2023.   

 

The Village of Attica will host a Public Workshop for the ongoing Comprehensive Plan Update on 

Thursday, September 28th. The workshop will be held in the Village Hall, 9 Water St., Attica 14011  

 

Public Workshop will be held in an open house format from 6pm -8pm, where the Plans Consultant Team 

will kick off the event with a brief presentation of the process to date, followed by a series of boards that 

provide highlight findings from the ongoing existing conditions report; present the draft vision, goals and 

strategies for the future of the Village; and highlight proposed projects identified from the work 

conducted to date.  

 

Whether you are a resident, business owner, employer, or potential investor, the Attica Comprehensive 

Plan Steering Committee encourages and welcomes your participation. The meeting is open to the public 

and there will be an opportunity for public comments throughout the meeting. 

 

The meeting will be a hybrid Public Meeting, with the virtual component held via Zoom video 

conferencing at:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84006210342 

 

Meeting ID: 840 0621 0342 

Or can be accessed by calling 646-931-3860. 

 

If you plan to attend the meeting virtually, we strongly recommend installing the Zoom app prior to the 

meeting. 
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